Littleton Co

Serving the North Country Since 1

WEDNESDAY, JULY 30, 2025

COL

Littleton Garden Club awarded Espoma Grant

LITTLETON — Littleton Garden Club is proud to announce the recently awarded Espoma/ National Garden Club's "Plant America Grant." It was used to beautify the historic Littleton Community Center Gardens this summer. The Espoma Corporation is a corporate sponsor of the National Garden Clubs, Inc.

The club was awarded \$250 worth of organic compost and moisture soil mix. Three garden beds were properly amended this summer. Volunteers improved the soil after expansion of the perennial gardens at this busy Main Street location. The front platform garden with its three granite benches has become a meeting place for residents and tourists alike. The midsummer blossoms are full of extra color and add a sense of peace in this park like setting at this historic landmark. The Pennock Memorial garden on the property benefited from the moisture retention mix to help with the health of the peonies, delphiniums and daylilies there.

Mill gardens of Orford supplied the organic products this spring. They carry a large selection of organic products at their expansive nursery on Route 10.

Terri Perrotta and Mary Bingman, Co-Presidents of the Littleton Garden club agreed that "this has been a wonderful opportunity to deepen the commitment to eco-friendly gardening while giving back to the community".

The Garden Club tends all the gardens at the community center. The group partners with the Community Center on events such as the popular pie fest in September.

Littleton Garden Club is grateful to have been chosen as a 2025 recipient of the Espoma grant.

More information on the Littleton Garden Club is available at their Web site, https://www.littletonnhgardenclub.org/.